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• The membership of the TCG should 
be rotated from time to time

• In common with the IAEG-SDGs a 
proportion of members should be 
replaced every two years

• In the case of the TCG, this means 
that at the first meeting in 2018 
there will be some new members
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• The first TCG members are from 
the countries which are members 
of the IAEG-SDGs which were 
selected by regional bodies to 
ensure regional representativeness

• The Secretariat proposes to seek 
nominations via the UNESCO 
Regional Groups in order to ensure 
a balanced regional representation
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• We recommend changing 
approximately one-third of members in 
order to retain some continuity whilst 
bringing in new ideas

• Nominations will be invited in the 
second half of 2017 and will be 
implemented in 2018
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Learn more: http://uis.openplus.ca/gaml/
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